
 
 

 
 
 

CANCELLATION 
 
 

BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
PUBLIC HEARING  

 
 
 

 
The  Public Hearing of the Board of Aldermen scheduled for Monday, November 8, 2010 at 
7:00 P.M. in the Auditorium, City Hall, 110 River Street, Milford, Connecticut is cancelled. 
 
 
 
                       BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
 
 
Dated:  November 2, 2010 
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